
 

 

Warning regarding the activities of an 
entity named IGLS Invest 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns de public about an 
entity which disseminates documents by which it offers investment and deposit services 
(including fixed term accounts) under the denomination IGLS Invest. 

The CSSF informs the public that the entity which presents itself as IGLS Invest has not 
been granted any authorisation to provide investment services or other financial services 
in or from Luxembourg. 

 


